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In consideration of 
SB 2257 SDI RELATING TO ELECTRONIC WARRANT VOUCHERS. 

Chair Mercado Kim, Vice Chair Tsutsui, and Members of the Senate Committee on 
Ways and Means. 

The High Technology Development Corporation (HTDC) supports SB 2257 SD 1 which 
allows some State entities to accept electronically mailed warrant vouchers, bills of materials, 
and other supporting documents as original documents. 

We would like to offer our suggestion that the bill go a step further by including an 
allowance to accept electronic copies of invoices for goods and services. Such an amendment 
will further streamline the government work, which is desperately needed for the State 
government to continue to function with fewer public workers. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support. 
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